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INFORMATION

This memo is to inform the Council of the implementation of the Customer Facilities Fee and
Customer Transportation Fee increase for On-Airport Rental Car Companies.

BACKGROUND

On November 11, 2011, Council approved Resolution No. 76048 which:
(a) Imposed a customer facilities fee and customer transportation fee (collectively, "CFC")

of $6.00 per day, up to a maximum of five days per rental car contract effective
December 1, 2011, for customers renting vehicles from On-Airport Rental Car
Companies, for the purpose of paying the costs of the financing, design and construction
of the Consolidated Rental Car Garage, and the .costs of providing a common-use
transportation system to transport rental car customers between Terminal A and the
Consolidated Rental Car Garage.

(b) Approved increasing the CFC from $6.00 to $7.50 per day, effective January 1, 2014.

UPDATE

The Customer Facilities Fee and Customer Transportation Fee (collectively, "CFC") will
increase from $6.00 per day, up to a maximum of five days per rental car contract to $7.50 per
day, up to a maximum of five days per rental car contract effective January 1, 2014.

The CFC will continue to pay the costs of the financing, design and construction of the
Consolidated Rental Car Garage. The rental car companies operating in the Consolidated Rental
Car Garage have been notified of the impending CFC increase and support the action.

/s/
KIM BECKER AGUIRRE
Director of Aviation

For questions please contact Kim Becker Aguirre, Director of Aviation, at (408) 501-7600.


